
Text of India's Whistleblower Bill available in Hindi - Send your comments to 
DoPT by 30th September 

September 06, 2010 
 
Dear all,  
Many of you may remember my email alert from two weeks ago about the accessibility of the Public 
Interest Dislcosure and Protection of Persons Making Dislcosure Bill, 2010 (Whistleblower Bill). The 
DoPT has recently uploaded on its website, the Hindi language version of this Bill (attached). This is a 
very commendable gesture. People in Hind-speaking states will be able to examine this Bill with 
greater ease and send comments. Readers may access this document at the following URL: 
http://persmin.gov.in/EmployeesCorner/Acts_Rules/DisclosureBill/DisclosureBill_2010_Hindi.pdf  
 
The Department of Personnel and Training of the Government of India caused this Bill to be tabled in 
the Lok Sabha during the monsoon session of Parliament which ended last week. DoPT has invited 
comments and suggestions from people on the Whistleblower Bill.  
The last date for submission of views and comments on this Bill is 30th September 2010. I 
request all readers to send their views and comments to :  
Shri V.K. Velukutty, 
Deputy Secretary(V-Ill), 
Department of Personnel and Training, 
Room No. 10-8/11, North Block, 
New Delhi-110001. 
E-mail : vkvkutty@nic.in  
 
I request readers who may have good contacts with officers of the Central and State Governments or 
Central and State public sector enterprises to share this email with them. It is important that officers 
and employees' associations around the country examine this Bill and send comments to the DoPT. 
 
In order to access the our previous email alerts on this topic please click on: 
http://www.humanrightsinitiative.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&catid=34%
3Aright-to-information&id=656%3Aemail-alerts-&Itemid=84 
 
In order to access the our previous email alerts on RTI please click on: 
http://www.humanrightsinitiative.org/index.php?option=com_content&view=article&id=65&Itemid=84 
 
You will find the links at the top of this web page. If you do not wish to receive email alerts 
please send an email to this address indicating your refusal to receive email alerts.  
 
Thanks 
 
Venkatesh Nayak 
Programme Coordinator 
Access to Information Programme  
Commonwealth Human Rights Initiative  
B-117, I Floor, Sarvodaya Enclave  
New Delhi- 110 017  
tel: 91-11- 43180200 (extn. 215)  
fax: 91-11- 2686 4688  
website: www.humanrightsinitiative.org  
alternate email: nayak.venkatesh@gmail.com 


